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Thank You NRA! 



 

The Dixie M. Hollins High School Army JROTC would like to thank the 

National Rifle Association for their generous grant of $13, 317.19 worth 

of merchandise. 

The grant supplied the “Fantastic 4 Effect” rifle team with the many 

items that they so desperately needed.  The items just to name a few 

are:  Five Air Arms T200 Rifle bundles, five Redfield Rampage spotting 

scope kits, an air rifle cabinet to store the new rifles, and much, much, 

more.  With the grant the “Fantastic 4 Effect” rifle team now have the 

needed items to become more competitive. 

The Dixie M. Hollins High School Army JROTC “Fantastic 4 Effect” air 

rifle team sincerely thanks the “NRA Foundation Teach Freedom Grant 

Program” for their generosity. 

 

 


